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This Ha m y
by Larry 

Feeliog,
starring Debbie Rey
nolds, John Saxon, and 
Curt Jurgens, 'shows 
Friday, Saturday, and 
Sunday, Dee ember 18, 
195 20, at the local
theatre. This title the 
"Tamraie Gal" is tack 
■with another killer in 
Eastman color and fea
tured in cinemascope.
The Ten Commandmenta 

showing Friday, Satur
day, Sunday, and Mon
day, December '25, 26, 
27, 28, stars Charles 
Heston, Yul Brynnor, 
Anne Baxter, Edward G. 
Robinson, John'Herrick, 
Hina Foch, Judith An
derson, and Sir Cedric 
HardwAcke. See the re
view elsewhere in this 
paper.
Billed for Tuesday

and Wednesday, Decem
ber 29, 30, is Hey Boy.
Hey Girl ? starring.
Louis Prima- and Keeley 
Smith,, is an enjoyable 
romp for pop music 
fans.;

The. Sheepman, a West
ern that- ' 'offers the- 
oats with a'' grain of 
salt;, shows 'Friday 
Saturday, and Sunday,
J anuary 1, 2, 3•
The hero, Glen Ford, 

is a sheepish fellow, 
who .thinks" he can pull 
the wool over the eyes^o 
of an. entire cattleor 
community:', and 'West
erns being what they 
are, he does just that.
Asn he, Glenn Ford 

saunters '- : down Main • 
Street,- He outtalks 
the town characters,
Ifh ea lsro el If a s

Revi ews

Byers
outsmarts the local 
merchants, outtrades 
the.horse dealer, out- 
figures the marshall,, 
Slim Pickens, out
fights the Big Bully, 
Mickey Shaughnessy, 
..out'shoots the dirty 
villain, Leslie Neil- 
son, outflirts the 
prettiest girl in the 
town, Shirley Maclaine, 
and proves his point, 
"Nobody is goin’ to 
tell me what I can or 
cain’t do’.-"
Forest Ranger, star

ring Fred M-cMurray and 
Paulette Goddard, is 
billed for Tuesday and 
Wednesday, January 5, 
and 6. A picture of a 
forest ranger and his 
duties, it is a reis
sue in color.
Shane, starring Alan 

Ladd, is a first-class 
Western, gloriously 
filmed in ' Wyoming- 
mountains. This movie 
is billed for Friday, 
Saturday, and Sunday, 
January 8,9,10.
The Legend of ■ Tam 

Doo.ley, showing Tues
day and" Wednesday, 
January 12 ;and 13, 
stars i Michael Landon 
and JO Morrow. You re
member ’the ;song about 
the guy who ' got his 
neck stretched for 
stabbing' his unfaith
ful .sweetheart? Now 
see it happen. Watch 
old Tom Dooley meet 
his Waterloo. If it 
Hadn’t been for Gray
son, he’d made it to 
Tennessee’.

in  egypt m.
’’Colossal" is, the 

word that might best 
describe the late Ce
cil B . Demille's three 
and one-half hour pro
duction "The Ten Com
mandments." At a cost 
of $13,500,000 it- is 
an attempt to do dis
play in usual Holly
wood grandeous style, 
the epic-making event 
of the delivery of the 
Law on Mount Senai.

Ten years went into 
the planning of the 
picture.- Three years 
and $300p00 went into 
research before the 
picture was even cbm- 
vmenced. DeMille him
self Spent thr;
months in the Near 
'East shooting his key 
scenes, where the 
events supposedly 'took 
place.
For one scene, the 

beginnings of the J ew- 
ish Exodus from Egypt, 
DeMille.used 20,000 
extras, nearly twice 
as many people as his

torians calculate were 
in the act
At the time the mov

ie . was released, 
DeMille declared: "I
believe deeply that 
the Ten Commandments 
given on Mount Sinai 
are not laws. They are 
the law,..the charter 
and guide of human 
liberty. The struggle 
between the forces
represented by Moses 
and those represented 
by Pharaoh is still 
being waged today. Are 
men free souls under 
God or are they the 
property of the state? 
Are men to be ruled by 
law or by the whims of 
ah individual?"
Although widely ac

claimed the movie is 
not without fault.
Writes the Time movie, 
reviewer, "...what he 
{Cecil DeMille) has 
really done is to 
throw sex and sand in
to the movie goer's 
eyes for almost twice 
as long as anybody 
else has dared to. He 
throws it very clever
ly indeed. The dancing 

i girls are numerous, 
nubile, and explicitly 
photographed."
"When God speaks to 

Moses-from the burning 
bush," continues the 
Time reviewer, "out, 
booms a big, creamy 
bass voice that sounds 
like nothing so much 
as a TV announcer mak
ing a . pitch for .a 
local funeral home."
Yet despite these 

adverse opinions, the 
general public and the 
clergy seem to have 
received it well. "We 
are not the sane," deT 

, dared a Baptist min-i- 
ister, "after we have 
lived through the ex
perience of following 
Moses through this 
'.picture."_________
Jr. and Mrs. Rodney 

Witt and Carol motored 
to Lewiston, Idaho, o- 
ver the ' Thaakrs.giving 
holiday to visic Mr. 
Witt’s mother. Mrs.

. Witt accompanied them 
home. She plans to 
stay with the Witts 
for about three months


